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Submission: The City of Sydney is financially sound it is not in debt and is without any hint of corruption. 
It aready services a large population and is reasonbly responsive to the needs of residents and ratepayers. 
The proposed mega council would have the population of Tasmania and I believe would be far less open and transparent. 
Prone to corruption with developer deals and the susposed economies of scale are a mith. 
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